
CONSULAT GENERAL DE FRANCE A ATLANTA

The Consul General

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
1205Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Atlanta, June 22, 2016

Dear Governor Haley,

Lam writing to respectfully inform you that I am approaching the end of.my term.as the Consul ..~

General of France in Atlanta and that I will be taking a new post in Paris.

I will definitively end my role as the acting Consul General on Friday August 12, 2016. My

successor, Louis de Corail, will assume the responsibilities of this position the following day.

I am grateful for the excellent relations I have had the privilege of forming with you, along with the

entirety of those who serve the state of South Carolina. I am confident that you will establish the

same positive relationship with Louis de Corail, the incoming Consul General of France to the

SoutheasternUnited States.

Kindest regards,
<~~

Denis Barbet

Buckhead Tower at Lenox Square - Suite 500
3399 Peachtree Road NE - Atlanta GA 30326

T. 404.495.1660/ F. 404.495.1661
info.atlanta-fslt@diplomatie.gouv.fr - www.consulfrance-atlanta.org


